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March 25, 2021 

By Electronic Mail and Filing 

The Honorable Gary F. Clark 
Chairman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 3/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03049-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Docket No. 20210034-EI, Petition for rate increase by Tampa Electric Company 

Dear Chairman Clark: 

In accordance with Rule 25-6.140(3), Florida Administrative Code, and as requested in 
your February 9, 2021 letter to Nancy Tower, I am writing to advise the Commission that Tampa 
Electric Company now plans to file its petition and supporting documentation in this docket on or 
before April 9, 2021. The company is making this change due to unanticipated delays preparing 
its filing. 

Sincer-aly, 

fl::~ 
Counsel for Tampa Electric Company 

cc: Honorable Andrew Giles Fay, Commissioner 
Honorable Art Graham, Commissioner 
Honorable Mike LaRosa, Commissioner 
Braulio Baez, Executive Director 
Mark Futrell, Deputy Executive Director 
Keith Hetrick, General Counsel 
Mary Ann Helton, Deputy General Counsel 
Andrew L. Maurey, Director, Division of Accounting & Finance 
Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk (also via e-filing portal) 
Richard Gentry, Public Counsel 
Jon Moyle, FIPUG 




